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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Marchant Schneider 

Re:    August Architectural Review Board Liaison Report 

The Architectural Review Board met on Wednesday, August 21st. We only had one item on the agenda which was 

the ARB Guidelines. We have started reviewing the guidelines and making appropriate edits for consideration.  

Respectfully submitted 

Marchant Schneider 
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